
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

LAWNDALE TRAFFIC COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lawndale Traffic Committee meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, September 21, 2023 at 2:00 p.m., at the Public Works 

Department, 4722 Manhattan Beach Blvd., Lawndale, California, has been cancelled. 

 

 

             Dated this 11th day of September 2023 

 

 

                   
                      /s/ Lea Reis     

            Lea Reis, Public Works Director/ City Engineer 
   


